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Officer: Paul Rickert 
Direct telephone: 07 5475 7272  
Email: mail@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  

Our reference: EDDIE F2017/48329 

 
13 May 2021 
 
Mr David Ripper 
Senior Metrology Engineer 
Australian Energy Market Operator Ltd 
500 Collins Street 
MELBOURNE VIC 3000 
 
 
Dear Mr Ripper 
 
Letter of Support for AEC luminaire inclusion on the National Load Table 
 
Sunshine Coast Council has the intention to agree to the installation of the 19W AEC Italo 1 
0F2 STA 4.3-2M which will be the new luminaire for Meridian Way. This product will also be 
considered for any future Council projects. 
 

• 19W AEC Italo 1 0F2 STA 3.3-2M   
 
Council requests the above product be included on the National Electricity Market (NEM) 
load table through the Australian Energy Market Operator (AEMO) for use in projects 
throughout the Sunshine Coast. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 
 

Paul Rickert 

Transport Capital Works Manager I Transport Infrastructure Management 

Built Infrastructure Group 
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